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UN HUMAN RIGHTS COUNCIL
THE 20TH SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP 

Consideration of the UPR Working Group on Kazakhstan
Geneva, 31st October 2014
Mr. President, 

The Delegation of Bosnia and Herzegovina would like to express appreciation to the distinguished delegation of the Republic of Kazakhstan and H.E. ________________________ for informative presentation of the National Report.
By having respectable record in human rights protection, we are very pleased to see the Republic of Kazakhstan serving in the Human Rights Council. We welcome the thorough methodology and transparency used in preparation of the National Report, especially for conducting a very wide spectrum of consultations with governmental and nongovernmental stakeholders. We praise the importance of Kazakhstan’s efforts to comply with its international obligations towards vulnerable groups, especially refugees and migrants, in particular the adoption the new Migration Act. 

We commend the adoption of the new 2011 Act on Religious Activities and Religious Associations that clearly show Kazakhstan’s interest in interfaith harmony. We recommend maintaining the positive record in this area, in particular organizing the Congress of Leaders of World and Traditional Religions, that bring together senior representatives of world and traditional religions. 
I have would like to ask the distinguished delegation of Kazakhstan to share with us more on the Kazakhstan 2050 Strategy.
Thank you Mr. President.
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